
Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Planning Commission 01-09-24 comment for Item 1
Anne-Flore Dwyer <ecosensedesigns@ecosensedesigns.com> Tue, Jan 9, 2024 at 4:38 PM
To: Amador County Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Thanks for sending along. 
It seems like he is referencing a much earlier version of the project and not at all what is on the table for
approval today. 
Thanks, 

Anne-Flore Dwyer
Architect -  License No. C35719 (CA) / 8969 (NV) - AIA

Ecosense Designs: Architecture & Planning

ecosense.design@gmail.com

(530)220-0531

http://ecosensedesigns.com 

p.s. please call me Anne-Flore
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